Admissions
At any one time we have several admissions policies in place:
· The current year’s admission policy for in year applications
· The next year’s policy for September applications, normally for new Reception children
· The following year’s admission policy, which must be displayed on the website
· Our nursery admissions policy
All our admissions policies are available to view under the ‘About Us’ heading on our website.
School admissions requests must be made through Derbyshire County Council, please see the link below.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nursery admissions requests should be made directly to the school.

